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MINUTES
SAND CITY ARTS COMMITTEE

August 23, 2002,7:00 p.m.

I. Call to Order at 7:05 P.M.

ROLL CALL
Present were Todd, Heinz, Greg, Catherine and Denise.

Additions or Changes to the Agenda
None

NEW BUSINESS
A. Mayo/ Event on the day of the music event: The idea was brought

to the table by Todd to have an early morning Mayors coffee for
the local peninsula dignitaries. The Commitee thought it was a
viable idea and directed Todd to contact the Mayor for comment.

Time of the event: Discussion of the event time was confused from
the last meeting. The promoter of the bands had a problem with
the 3 p.m. to 8 p.m. time slot, and it was agreed that it would be to
dark for the vendors to brake down the equipment. The 1 p.m. to
6 p.m. time slot was better for the first two bands but the third
band has a dance element of fire dancing witch requires a dark
setting. The street lighting on Ortiz is bad so the compromise was
thought to be a 2 p.m. to 7 p.m. time slot. Todd was directed to
contact the promoter and check if there is a problem.

Publications; Publication of the mailer was brought to the table and
the idea of using a sticker over the incorrect address might be the
answer to the problem. Also, the idea of creating a postcard for the
music event seemed to be more cost effective for this event.

D Artist show in City Hall: Todd asked the Committee for some
assistance in lining up artist to show in City Hall. All Committee
members agreed to contact a known local artist.

PREVIOUS MINUTES
Motion to accept the minutes of July 3, 2002 was made by Greg and
second by Heinz. Motion carries all in favor.
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UNFINISHED BUSINESS
The music event assignments have changed due to the change in
Committee members. Heinz will work with Denise on PR and the poster.
Catherine will be working with Todd with the City and the volunteers. All
members will be looking for food vendors for the event. Greg and Todd
will work on the budget and Todd will work with the City.

Greg suggested that whoever was in charge ofthe booze booth have good
quality product. The Committee had a presentation by Heinz on the
images for the poster. All felt that a every simple image might lend itself
to a black and white tee shirt. Heinz informed the committee that the
artist Shell Fisher has agreed to help on the poster as well. All Committee
members were asked to submit images to Heinz to work with and keep
the ball rolling. The Committee agreed that the deadline for new work
would be Sept 6,2002. Denise asked if there needed to be a letter for the
group show that the Committee agreed that this could be done by word of
mouth.

AD]OURNMENT
Next meeting was set for the September 4h, 7:OO P.M. A motion for
adjournment was made by Greg and second by Heinz at 8:30 P.M. Motion
carries all in favor.


